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24th May 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Trip to West Wirral Riding Stables on Friday 16th June 2023  

 
As part of the BTEC L1/L2 Animal Care Course we are taking the Y10 Animal Care students 
to West Wirral Riding Stables on Friday 16th June. 
 
Students will be engaged in activities which are linked to the practical aspect of the Animal 
Care course, which include handling and cleaning the accommodation of a pony. We will be 
leaving school at 9.30am and will return for 12pm in time for lunch. We will be using the 
school minibus for transport to and from the riding stables. 
 
The students will need to wear wellington boots as this forms part of the PPE necessary 
when working with animals on a farm. If students do not have a pair of wellington boots then 
they will be provided by school. They will need to wear trousers, for example jogging 
bottoms, as the students may get dirty during their visit. Students should not wear shorts as 
this is not deemed the correct clothing to wear when working with farm animals. 
 
There will be at least two members of staff on this visit to accompany the students. Students 
will be supervised at all times and will be expected to act in a mature manner at all times. 
 
This trip will produce evidence for part of practical aspect of the Animal Care course, so 
attendance is essential. In order to take part in this trip, please complete the attached reply 
slip and return to school by Friday 9th June. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Rice via the school office if you require more 
information or wish to discuss this proposed visit. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Phill Arrowsmith 
Headteacher 
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Trip to West Wirral Riding Stables 
Friday 16th June 2023 

 
 
 
 
I, the Parent/Carer, give permission for: 
 
 
Student Name: _______________________________________________ 
 
 
To attend the trip to West Wirral Riding Stables. 
 
I will ensure my child wears the correct clothing. 
 
Does your child have any allergies: Yes / No 
 
If yes – please describe: 
 
 
 
Parent/Carer Signed: _____________________________ Date: ______________ 
 
 
 
I, the student, agree to: 
 

• Mature and responsible behaviour. 

• Wearing the correct clothing. 
 
 
 
Signed: ___________________________ Date: _________________ 
 
 
 

Please return to the school office by Friday 9th June 
 
 

 


